Firchow, Kevin

From: ' Murphy, Brad

Sent: Friday, July 06, 2012 11:04 AM

To: _ Firchow, Kevin

Subject: FW: Proposed UW Credit Union on Northport Drive
Brad

Brad Murphy

Planning Division Director

Dept. of Planning & Community & Economic Development P.0. Box 2985
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd

Madison, WI 53701

608 266 4635

————— Original Message-----

From: Pacia J. Harper [mailto:pacia@cs.wisc.edu]
Sent: Friday, July 06, 2012 18:50 AM

To: Murphy, Brad

Subject: Proposed UW Credit Union on Northport Drive

Dear Plan Commission,

My husband and I are long-time members of the UW credit union and have been living on Troy
Drive for the past 5 years. We're looking forward to the opening of the new credit union
branch on Northport Drive. We keep our driving down as much as possible, so sometimes it
takes us weeks to deposit checks at the branches that currently exist. Opening a branch on

Northport will also make residents in the area eligible to join the credit union, and I think

that will be a good thing for our neighborhoods.
So, we support the proposed UW Credit Union on Northport Drive.

Pacia J. Harper
528 Troy Drive, Madison

Al



